
 

 

Proposed Amendment to Mall/Concourse Regulation III. C.   

 

C.  Fall Food Vending Review. All applicants for Mall/Concourse Food Vendor licenses, 

including returning Mall/Concourse food vendors, shall be required to participate in an 

annual Food Vending Review. The Food Vending Review shall be conducted every year 

during the last week of September and the first week of October. During these weeks, 

reviews may take place on Monday through Friday between 11:00 a.m. and 2:00 p.m., and on 

Saturday between 8:00 a.m. and 12:00 p.m.  In the event of severe weather, specific review 

days may be rescheduled upon notice to all participants. Returning food vendors will be 

reviewed in their regular sites during their regular business hours. New applicants will be 

assigned a site by the Street Vending Coordinator for review on a designated Saturday.  New 

Applicants may not be open for business to the regular public during this time.  
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